From: Tucker Spohr

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Defeat HB2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 8:12:18 AM

Senate Comittee Members
Please strike down HB2027.

As homeowners who live in Woodriver Subdivision, in a house that abutts the Deschutes
River Trail, we enjoy the opportunity that it offers us to access public lands. We strongly
object to the idea that a few well connected homeowners should be allowed to stand in the
way of extending this opportunity to the people who live East if the River. The bridge will
divert a considerable amount of traffic from our well used portion of the trail, and it will
provide the vital connector that will allow for the completion of the Bend to SunRiver trail.
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